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Anthony Kot Memorial Entrance Scholarship 
Reference Letter Instructions  

The Anthony Kot Memorial Entrance Scholarship was established by Tanja Kot in memory of her husband, 
Anthony (Tony) Kot, a Windsor Secondary School graduate and football player who studied business at 
Capilano University.  This scholarship assists students entering Capilano University directly from Windsor 
who played on the Windsor football team or are entering a business program at Capilano University.   

Windsor Secondary football players who have applied for admission to a Capilano University program 
commencing in the 2024/2025 academic year should follow this process.   

To be considered for these awards: 

1. Apply to CapU
2. Fill out the online Entrance Awards application through your myCapU Account
3. Submit a letter of reference.

Your letter of reference should be from a member of your high school (coach, teacher, etc.) and should 
confirm that you were a player on the Windsor Secondary School football team.  The letter should mention 
your full name, include the date it was written and contain contact information for the referee.   

Save your letter in PDF format, and label the file as Windsor Secondary Football and submit it by email to 
finaid@capilanou.ca.  The letter does not need to be submitted directly from your referee.   

The deadline to apply for entrance awards and submit your reference letter is March 31, 2024. 
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